
 

Dates to Remember 

 

14 Feb Visit from Science 

Starz 

14 Feb  Nursery closes at 

12.45pm, no After School 

17 & 18Feb  Half Term  

19 Feb School closed  

             School Dev. Day 

9-13 Mar Parental Interviews 

           (finish at 12 45 all week) 

16&17 Mar  School closed   

            (School Dev. Days. ) 

 

NURSERY  FUND 

Term 2  £26 

Jan  £8  Feb £8  Mar £8 

April £6 

 Many thanks to all the 

parents who have paid. 

Please check with your 

teacher to ensure you are 

up to date. 

Please remember this pays 

for a healthy snack, all our 

visits and extra equipment 

for your child. 

Help Us 

Read stories and information books about dinosaurs. 

Please send in one box of tissues and two packets of baby wipes for this term 

if you have not already done so. 

We will have a visit from Jo 

Jingles again on 5th March. The 

children really enjoy these group 

music sessions.  

 

 

 

Red and white paint will 

be mixed to make shades 

of pink for 

VALENTINE’S DAY 

 

ABSENCE 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO 

SEND IN A NOTE OF 

EXPLANATION IF YOUR 

CHILD HAS BEEN ABSENT 

FROM SCHOOL. 

This month we will continue to think 

about pattern and shape.  We will 

introduce the language of size. 

Encourage children to look out for 

shapes in the environment (basic 

shapes as well as star, diamond, heart, 

hexagon, oval etc).  

 

This month we will be learning about 

Dinosaurs. We will learn the names of 

different dinosaurs, the climates that they 

lived in and the types of food that they eat. 

We will also be learning that dinosaurs are 

now extinct. We are looking forward to 

welcoming Science Starz back to Nursery 

on Friday 14th February. They will be 

leading an exciting workshop on dinosaurs. 

 

Dundela Infants’ School 

February 2020 

The theme for February is  

“Dinosaurs” 

Nursery Newsletter 

We know that the 

children love to bring 

their own toys to 

school but to 

facilitate the move to 

primary one, we ask 

that after half term 

all toys are kept at 

home. 

Please remember 

All children need a spare set of clothes on their peg in case of accidents 

or falls. Please also ensure that your child has welly boots in school as we 

are hoping to use the front play area. Please ensure they have shoes with 

Velcro fastenings to enable them to put on and take off wellies/shoes 

independently. 
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